2014 Windows Challenge: Looking Out/Looking In January 6, 2014

This challenge runs from January to September. Pieces will be shown at the Sept. business meeting.

## Challenges:

- \* No bigger than 24" on any side. That size makes it easier for those folks who want to do some piecing Attic Windows, for example.
- \* Doesn't have to be a wall hanging or 2-D shape. It can be any shape or 3-D as long as it complies with the guidelines.
- \* The piece needs to be composed of at least two surfaces (not necessarily all fabric) held together by some means (not necessarily all stitching).
- \* Any technique can be used to fulfill the challenge. Think of this challenge as an opportunity to try something new.
- \* The piece needs to reflect the theme; as long as the originator believes that it "shows" a window (realistically, abstractly, metaphorically) it fits the challenge.
- \* The piece has to include an appreciable amount of the color red. It doesn't need to be red fabric if that doesn't meet the originator's needs.

## **Drawing:**

Everyone who participates and shows a finished challenge piece at the Sept. business meeting is eligible for her/his name to be placed in a drawing for one of 4 \$25.00 gift cards.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Challenge Committee: Sheila Harper, Kathy Lindell, Lana Russ or Diane Weeden.